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Public Hearing of June 16, 2021 

Imperial Valley Regional Occupational Program Main Office 

 

Open Hearing: Mr. Obergfell called the meeting to order at 7:45 a.m. The following 
persons were present: 

 

 Mr. Luis De La Torre, Director of Business & Human Services, Imperial Valley ROP 

 Mr. Edwin P. Obergfell, Superintendent, Imperial Valley ROP 

 Ms. Wendy Ramirez, Office Manager, Imperial Valley ROP 

 

Public Comment: None. 

 

Discussion: Mr. Obergfell announced the public hearing was provided for the 
proposed budget. He asked if anyone from the public had any 
questions or comments. The public did not have any questions or 
comments. No members of the public were in attendance.  

 

Close Hearing: The meeting was adjourned at 8:02 a.m. 


